

PS549/24-25/MSM/KLA

Thursday 16 July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 7 Students going into Year 8,

Year 8 Information Evening – Tuesday 30th September, 5–6pm

We warmly invite you and your child to attend our **Year 8 Information Evening**, which will take place on **Tuesday 30th September from 5:00pm to 6:00pm**. This important event is for all Year 8 students and their parents or carers, as the information shared will be essential for success over the coming year.

The evening will be split into two parts:

- 5:00 5:30 A whole-cohort session in the canteen with senior leaders, focusing on the high expectations and support in place as your child prepares for year 8.
- 5:30 6:00 A small, more personalised meeting with your child's tutor, focusing on practical ways to support effective habits, routines, and academic focus day-to-day. Please go to your child's tutor room for this meeting.

As your child continues with their educational journey through secondary school, it is vital that they feel part of a **supportive and aspirational community**. This event will outline how we are working within a culture of **belonging**, **high expectations**, **and pride in learning**, underpinned by **quality first teaching** in every classroom.

You will also receive practical guidance on:

- Establishing strong routines around attendance, punctuality and equipment
- Using the student planner and Study Capture to support revision and organisation
- The role of tutors in academic mentoring and emotional wellbeing
- The importance of positive relationships and self-belief in academic success
- What students and families can do to create consistent learning habits at home

We are committed to ensuring that every student feels **valued**, **included**, **and challenged** — and this evening is a vital step in working together to achieve that.





Please confirm your attendance by completing this Google Form to let us know how many seats you require.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the school office on 01903 772351 or via email at **office@theangmeringschool.co.uk**.

We look forward to seeing you there and to working together in support of your child's continued success.

Yours faithfully,

Martin Smith

Deputy Headteacher



